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P.E. Kit Expectations 
 
Dear families, 
 
Firstly, I would like to thank the majority of families for sending their children to school in the correct uniform and P.E. 
kit. They look really smart and are certainly wearing their school colours with pride! 
 
There are however a small minority of children who are still not wearing the correct P.E. kit, and some children are 
still coming to school in their P.E. kit rather than their uniform.  
 
P.E. Kit Reminder 
Below I share with you our P.E. kit expectations lifted directly from our Uniform Policy. This has been shared with all 
families previously and is also available on the uniform page of our school website. 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Children should not be wearing football tops, or t-shirts/hoodies/jumpers with large logos/writing on them.  
 
Getting Changed at School 
This has been a huge success across the whole of school. Children have adapted very quickly to getting changed at the 
beginning and end of their P.E. afternoon in separate boy and girl classrooms. They have dealt with the change sensibly 
and understand the reason why we are no longer allowing them to come to school in their P.E. kits. We are teaching 
our children to be independent and resilient learners, which is particularly important for our Year 5 and 6 children who 
are nearing the move to high-school. 
 
Unless it is a specific non-uniform day or your child’s class has won the attendance award, your child should be 
coming to school in their full school uniform with their P.E. kit in a bag to hang in the cloakroom. 
 
As of next week, we will call the parents/carers of any children who come to school wearing their P.E. kit and will 
ask them to bring their child’s uniform to school. 
 
If you have any questions about this or require further clarity, please speak to your child’s class teacher. 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 
 
Mr Adam Potter  
Head of School 

P.E Kit from September 2022 

White or light grey plain t-shirt 

White or light grey polo top 

Black shorts 

Black tracksuit bottoms/joggers 

Black or grey hoodie with SKA logo 

Plain black or grey hoodie (no logos) 

Plain black or grey sweatshirt (no logos) 

Trainers for outdoor P.E.  

Black indoor plimsoles/pumps for indoor P.E. 


